
I can’t believe we are writing the final newsletter
of the term. We have seen some amazing events

take place during this term and children have
completed some fabulous learning. As teachers

reflect over the last term we are blown away by
the work completed and progress made by your

children.
We can’t let this term pass without saying a

HUGE thank you to parents and carers for your
fantastic support of school. 

We wish all our families a very ‘MERRY
CHRISTMAS’ and a wonderful new year. We

return to school on Monday 8th January 2024.

SCHOOL VALUES

LOVE

COMPASSION

FORGIVENESS

With knowledge we can
know, with faith and love
we can change the world. 

‘Go and do likewise’ Luke
10:37 

As we flourish, others do
too. 
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Last week we were treated to two amazing Christmas
performances. KS1 wowed us with their version of

‘Baubles, a tree-mendous nativity’ and KS2 strutted
their stuff in ‘It’s Chriiiiiistmas.’ It is safe to say we

have some natural born performers in school. Thank you
to all parents and family members who purchased

tickets and raffle tickets. All monies raised will be added
to school funds, 



Today we were treated to a fabulous nativity in church. Our Reception
children did us proud and it was so lovely to have our wonderful Year 6

children act as readers for the event. This is a lovely event and fantastic to
see so many parents and carers support the event. 

Reception and
Y6 nativity:

Please follow your child’s individual class X page!

Winning Raffle Tickets:

Gin glass- 916- 920

Red Wreath- 961- 965

Balderdash- 181- 185

Boxers or briefs game-

541- 545

Bauble Wreath- 491-495

Heart Wreath- 256-260

Bayliss and Harding-

236-240

Mermaid- 411- 415

Teapot- 846-850

2 hour clean- 106-110


